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Milan, 22 March 2017 – Il Sole 24 Ore S.p.A., listed on the Mercato Telematico 

Azionario, announces that, contrary to the indications appearing in the Corporate Events 

Calendar previously disclosed to the market, the approval by the Board of Directors of 

the consolidated financial statements and the draft financial statements of the Company 

will take place after 22 March, as the activities to complete the foregoing documents are 

still underway.  
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Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group:  

Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Mob. 335/1350144 

 

Investor Relations:  

Raffaella Romano Tel. 02/3022.3728 

 


